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Dear

Every presbyter and deacon is entitled to take a sabbatical in the 10th and every subsequent 7th year of travel. 

According to the years of service given in the Conference Directory, the following member(s) of your circuit staff is (are) due for a three-month sabbatical in the connexional year                          . 


___________________________________________



___________________________________________

For your information, I have enclosed copies of a leaflet introducing sabbaticals.  I hope you will find this useful.  You might also refer to the relevant Standing Orders of the Conference, especially SO 744.

Although these sabbaticals may seem some time off, please discuss this matter in your circuit leadership team as soon as possible so that the best possible timing can be achieved for all concerned.  The circuit meeting is asked to appoint the convenor of a local Sabbatical Support Group, to support your colleague(s) and to make arrangements to cover the appointment during the sabbatical.  The person taking the sabbatical should take a leading role in establishing her/his support group in the first place (in consultation with the circuit leadership team).  The individual deacon or presbyter has been asked to send me the name of the convenor of the sabbatical support group so that I can send him or her further information.

The District Sabbatical Advisory Group Sabbaticals hope that you will do all you can to help the people of the circuit to see the creative possibilities of a sabbatical for your colleague(s).  Many churches and circuits have experienced the benefits which a sabbatical brings both to their deacon or presbyter and to the life and ministry of the church.  

The District Sabbaticals Advisory Group is there to help in any way it can.  If necessary, you can also contact the Discipleship and Ministries at Methodist Church House (25 Marylebone Road, London, NW1 5JR – phone 020 7486 5502) with any questions you may have.

We hope that when your colleague(s) take a sabbatical, they will benefit from the experience and that in due course the circuit will benefit also.

Yours sincerely

District Sabbaticals Officer
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